
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

Requested Board Meeting Date: October 2, 2018 --~-'---~-----

Title: Relocation of Polling Place for the November 6, 2018 General Election 

Introduction/Background: 

Arizona Revised Statutes 16-411 requires the Board of Supervisors to designate polling places in advance of election 
day. On June 19, 2018 the Board designated polling places for the August 28, 2018 Primary and the November 6, 
2018 General Elections. 

Discussion: 

For the August 28, 2018 Primary Election, Voting Area 112 (which is a combination of Precincts 112 and 
163) was located at The Greens at Ventana Canyon. Due to comments from poll workers who assisted 
voters at The Greens, the Elections Department has determined that it would be in the best interest of 
voters to move Voting Area 112 to St. Alban's Episcopal Church for the November 6, 2018 General 
Election. The other voting areas that the Board previously designated will remain the same. 

Conclusion: 

The Board is being asked to relocate Voting Area 112 to St. Alban's Episcopal Church for the November 6, 2018 
General Election. 

Recommendation: 

Recommend designating St. Alban's Episcopal Church as the polling place for Voting Area 112 for the November 6, 
2018 General Election. 

Fiscal Impact: 

None. 
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